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Kia ora koutou 
 
 
ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE EVENING 
Another highly enjoyable edition of this annual event was held at Vilagrad Winery on 30 
March. 

We rewarded the academic success of 91 students who attained 15 or more Excellence 
credits in NCEA Level 1 or 2 in 2022. 

254 students, parents/caregivers, extended family members, staff and Board members were 
on hand to acknowledge the students receiving their medallions. 

More photos and a table of recipients will be published in our early Term 2 newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

            

Avleen Kaur  
(Top Year 11 student 2022) 

Kaeden Cresswell 
(Top Year 12 student 2022) 

  Photos courtesy of Ms M Thompson 



 
 

SCHOOL COMMITTEES 2023 
Congratulations to the following students who have been elected as Chairpersons to lead the 
work and efforts of our school committees: 
 
SADD—Mariana Puarere 
Sport—Breanna Doig 
Ball—Ashlee Coldrick 
Environment—Taylor Lincoln 
Service—Johanna Downs 
Culture—Haevyn Takataka 
Diversity—Connie Gamble 
Health—Stephanie Hill 
Hokioi—Harvey Sawyer 
 
TEACHER ONLY DAY—MONDAY 24 APRIL 
The Ministry of Education has provided all NZ schools with 2 days in 2023 to discuss the NZ 
Curriculum Refresh programme. 
  
All Te Awamutu District schools have aligned to hold the first TOD on the same day (Day 1 
of Term 2).  Whilst this may appear unusual, it was thought that this would be the “best fit” 
with ANZAC Day occurring on the next day. 
  

ANZAC DAY—TUESDAY 25 APRIL 

Our Kapa Haka group and Head Students will participate in both services:  Dawn (6am) at      
Memorial Park and Civic (11am) at ANZAC Green.   
  
As usual, a big turnout is expected as we remember those who have served NZ in conflicts 
and peacekeeping missions all around the world. 
  
“COLLEGE CONNECTIONZ” 
Check out our centrespread in Thursday’s Te Awamutu Courier. 
 
 
Kia Kaha.  

 
 
 
 

Tony Membery 
Principal  


